
Lincoln Fire Department's 9th Annual Turkey Drive 

Toys for Tots 

 

Thursday, November 17th. 

 

 

We will meet at our normal staging area at the Orchard Creek parking lot at 2:00 

p.m. and plan to leave at 2:15 to drive to the Joiner Parkway fire station.  Please 

remember that they will only accept frozen turkeys.  
 

Last year we had Toys for Tots boxes at our staging area.  It was very successful so 

we will again have Toys for Tots boxes for your donation of unwrapped toys.  Your 

gifts will be very much appreciated by the children of less fortunate families. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Chuck Schmidt  
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